
From: rkoontzsc@charter.net
Sent: 6/6/2015 8:56:01 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 'rkoontzsc@charter.net'
Subject: Request for Eagle Scout Letter

Hi Katherine,

 

I’m writing to let you and Governor Haley know about another Troop 159 Scout 
that has earned his EAGLE SCOUT AWARD.  

 

I would appreciate it very much if Governor Haley would honor this fine young 
man with a letter of congratulations.  I will be happy to make the presentation 
for Governor Haley at the Scout's Court of Honor.  Please send the letter to my 
address at the bottom of this email.

 

The Court of Honor is scheduled for July 25th, 2015.

 

His name and address;

Hunter Hartley

401 McCrary Ct.

Simpsonville, SC  29681

 

 Thanks for your service to our scouts!

 

Please send the letter to this address;


